

Bulletin printables                      

Any of the following items can be copied and pasted into your bulletins, newsletters, e-mails, etc. to help members learn about WELS ministry and connect with their synod. 

Women’s Ministry webinar
Want to learn about using hospitality to reconnect with others at your church and also as an evangelism tool? “Reviving relationships through Biblical hospitality,” a new webinar from WELS Women’s Ministry, will inspire you to rethink your relationships and get you thinking about your own church culture with new eyes. Panelists will talk about the importance of biblical hospitality in your home, at church, and even in public. The webinar will be held Thurs., Jan. 18, 2024, from 7:00-8:00 p.m. (CST). Learn more and register at wels.net/women.

2024 WELS International Youth Rally
It’s time to start planning for the 2024 WELS International Youth Rally, which will be held June 25-28, 2024, at Colorado State University in Fort Collins, Colo. Teens from across the country will gather at the foot of the Rocky Mountains to explore the many messages God delivers “From the Mountaintops” of Scripture. Find out more at welsyouthrally.net.

Get even more from Forward in Christ
Need a weekly boost from your favorite Lutheran magazine? Get previews, updates, and extra content with the Forward in Christ FREE weekly e-newsletter. For more inspiration, more stories, and more photos, sign up at fowardinchrist.net.
Follow Forward in Christ on Facebook
Get more from Forward in Christ, the synod’s official magazine, by following it on Facebook at facebook.com/ForwardinChristMagazine. Join the community and join the conversation.
WELS Together e-newsletter
Don’t miss a single important story or update from WELS! Subscribe to the WELS Together e-newsletter to stay connected with the people of your synod and the ministry they serve. Also, don’t miss the twice-monthly videos that cover important and exciting synod news. Go to wels.net/together to read more and subscribe today.
Connecting WELS members
Connection is more important now than ever. The Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod offers many ways for members to connect through social media. Join the WELS online community at facebook.com/welslutherans, instagram.com/welslutherans, and vimeo.com/wels.



